
Dear School Community, 

We would like to inform you that the midterm break is approaching. Please take note of the 

following details: 

• Break Dates: October 16, 2023 - October 20, 2023 

• Classes Resume: October 23, 2023 

• Important Reminders: Please ensure all assignments are submitted by October 13, 

2023. 

We encourage all students to take this time to relax and recharge. Enjoy your break! 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


